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Please support hydrogen refueling 

Our family drives both FCEV and BEV. Weâ€™re now in our 7th year driving FCEVs 
and 2nd year driving BEV. I would like to urge the commission to please invest more 
into hydrogen refueling stations. BEV is fine for those that can charge at home, and 
donâ€™t travel far. For long distance travel and those that need to rely on publicly 
available charger/refueling, FCEV is superior. We need more hydrogen stations and we 
need them as soon as possible please.  
 
Since weâ€™ve been driving FCEV for over 6 years we've experienced some reliability 
problems with hydrogen stations. But lately First Element Fuel, who operates the H2 
station closest to our home, has improved the reliability of our local station to the degree 
where itâ€™s more reliable than the public charging stations for our BEV in the area. It 
really feels like hydrogen refueling infrastructure is turning a corner. This is not the time 
to give up on hydrogen refueling, now is the time to push forward since we finally have 
viable station designs in sight. 


